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Tuesday,
September 84 
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FOR THE PRIME MINISTER l

Mr. Yates telephoned to say 

that there already had been a meeting 

of engineers regarding the Waterways

matter in Toronto, and that it was

proposed to hold another meeting in

Ottawa on Saturday the 28th, to prepare

matter for submission to the Premiers

of Quebec and Ontario on the 2nd of

October. Now that this meeting has

been postponed Mr. Yates feels inclined

to postpone the meeting of engineers to

a later date which would bo more conven­

ient to all of them, Will the Prime

Minister please express his wishes?

Secret'
/V a< ay

W.L. Mackenzie King Papers
Memoranda & Notes

PUBLIC ARCHIVES 
ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

CANADA


